
ELITE DANCE CORPS 
NEWSLETTER 
SPRING/SUMMER 2019 

 

THE COUNTDOWN HAS BEGUN! 

 
Soon another successful season at Elite Dance Corps will be over and we can’t wait to 

showcase another exciting EDC dance recital!  The staff has cherished all the new 

friendships and memories that they have made with each of you and we can’t wait to 

do it all again next season! 

 

Helpful hints as we head into our final months at EDC: 

Be sure to “Like” our Facebook page: /Elite Dance Corps, and follow us on Instagram: 

@elitedancecorps and SnapChat: elitedancecorps to stay up to date with EDC!  Our 

website is also a very helpful tool when looking for a current newsletter, weekly 

schedule, etc.    www.elitedancecorps.com  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Please mark these dates on your calendars... 

Early Registration! ~ Get a head start on your “Back to School” list and reserve a 

spot for your child in their favourite dance class!  Be sure to register by July 1st…at that 

time, registration will be open to the general public. 

Beginning June 10th, our EDC family will have the first chance at our 2019/2020 class 

line up!  Check out our website for online registration…www.elitedancecorps.com   

Recital Picture Day ~ Sunday June 23rd   

Great way to capture the memories of this past dance season.  Order forms and a 

detailed schedule to follow. 

 

Recital Dress Rehearsal ~ Thursday June 20th at Newmarket Theatre 

                                                               505 Pickering Cres., Newmarket 

 

YEAR-END RECITAL ~ MONDAY JUNE 24th ~ 6:30pm   &                 

TUESDAY JUNE 25th  ~ 6:30pm 

To best accommodate our growing EDC family, recital will be held at the gorgeous 

Georgian Theatre - Georgian College, Barrie campus. Our dancers will dazzle their 

family and friends with performances showcasing all of the hard work that they have 

put into their classes this year.  This is a show not to be missed! 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

~ Recital Tickets~ 

Tickets will go on sale Friday June 7th at 12pm! 

Tickets available through the Five Points theatre box office or online! 

(705) 739-4288    www.barrie.ca/georgiantheatre 

 

CANADA DAY 
CELEBRATION & 
CARROT FEST 

 

It is with great honour that 

Elite Dance Corps will once 

again be a part of Bradford’s 

Canada Day Celebration on 

Monday July 1st and our 

town’s well known Carrot Fest 

on Saturday August 17th. 

Select groups will be asked to 

join us at these great 

community events.   

Information to follow… 

 

 
 

 

www.elitedancecorps.com 

EARLY REGISTRATION 

BEGINS JUNE 10th! 

http://www.barrie.ca/georgiantheatre


PICTURE DAY 

RECITAL TEAM ~ JUNE 23RD          COMPETITION TEAM ~ JULY 21ST  

Elite Dance Corps will be celebrating the end of the 2018/2019 dance season by hosting a 

Picutre Day at the dance studio.  While photos are not mandatory to purchase, we do ask that all 

dancers be in attendance. 

Dancers are to be in full costume and arrive at the dance studio no less then 20 minutes prior to 

their scheduled  photoshoot time.  Dancers must arrive compeltely ready as change room space 

will be limited.  This is a great keepsake for the dancers and their loved ones! 

Order information and detailed schedule will be available shortly. 

STAGE REHEARSAL 

JUNE 20TH – NEWMARKET THEATRE 

Stage rehearsal is an important aspect of recital preparation.  It allows the dancers to have the 

chance to rehearse their routine with their group on stage so they can fully prepare for their big 

performance!  Attendance is Mandatory.  Details to follow. 

 

18th ANNUAL YEAR END RECITAL 
 

Monday June 24th & Tuesday June 25th, the Elite Dance Corps dancers will grace the stage 

at Georgian Theatre!  Located at the Georgian College Barrie Campus – 1 Georgian Drive, 

Barrie; this gorgeous theatre will be enjoyed by all audience members and a great way for the 

dancers to showcase their hardwork to their family and friends!   

Georgian Theatre will fully accommodate the number of guests expected to be in the audience.  

This theatre has elevated seating for unobstructed visability, as well as spacious foyer and 

classrooms/change rooms. 

Dancers must be in attendance for the recital.   

All Baby/Kinder/Mini Recreational routines will perform in our Tuesday evening performance, 

along with select competitive routines.   

All Jr/Int/Sr Recreational routines will perform in our Monday evening performance, along 

with select competitive routines. 

Detailed Recital Running Order to follow. 

Dancers are asked to arrive in full costume 45 minutes prior to show time.   Parents are 

required to sign in their child to their designated change room.  Parents (women only) are 

permitted to escort their child to the change room area, help them get set up and find their 

group.  Approximately 10 minutes prior to show time, parents will be asked to leave the change 

room area as the backstage staff will be busy getting all the dancers lined up and ready to go on 

stage. 

For safety reasons, dancers are not permitted to leave the changeroom area during 

intermission.  Plenty of change room staff/volunteers will be on hand to make sure the evening 

runs smoothly.  A volunteer sign up sheet will be available closer to the recital date! 

Should dancers wish to view the recital, then a ticket must be purchased.  Dancers will only be 

permitted to view one Act of the recital…whichever Act they are NOT a part of.  Dancers will 

need to sign in/out at the beginning of the show and/or during intermission if they will be in 

the audience.  It is best to wait for a confirmed recital performance running order before 

purchasing tickets for dancers. 

Please be sure to label all of your child’s items to avoid things getting lost or misplaced.  

Dancers are welcome to bring books, crayons, colouring books, nut-free/non-staining snacks, 

water, board games, tablets, etc. to help occupy their time as they wait in the change room for 

their turn to perform.  Elite Dance Corps is not responsible for any of these items.   

Recital time is a very exciting time of the year!  We are busy working on our routines and can’t 

wait to share them with you! 

Recital costumes will begin 

to arrive in early June. 

Dancers will be fitted for 

costumes and any minor 

alterations will be the 

responsibility of the 

dancer/parent. 

Costumes that are paid in 

full and do not require any 

major alterations, will be 

sent home with the 

dancers. 

Please Note: We do have 

some costumes scheduled 

to arrive shortly before 

Picture Day/Dress 

Rehearsal…do not be 

alarmed. They will arrive 

on time!  

A list of required shoes, 

tights, hairstyle, etc. will be 

sent home shortly.  Please 

be sure to purchase these 

items as soon as possible. It 

is a busy time of year and 

items may run out of stock.  

Elite Dance Corps will have 

limited quantities for sale.  

Required dancewear items 

can also be purchased at 

retail dancewear stores. 

(Newmarket, Barrie) 

***Costumes and any 

outstanding invoices must 

be paid in full prior to 

Picture Day/Dress 

Rehearsal. 

 

“Where life-long friendships are 

made 

 

RECITAL COSTUMES 


